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J.M. Felton, Director
Division of Rules and Regulations
Office of Administration
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

IN RESPONSE REFER
TO NRDC/TBC/78-12

RE: Comprehensive evaluation of safeguards at the United
Nuclear Corporation plant in Wood River Junction,
Rhode Island, and comprehensive reports for three
other facilities

Dear Mr. Felton,

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act and/orSunshine Acts, please send me a copy of the " comprehensive
evaluation of safeguards at United Nuclear Corporation's
plant in Wood River Junction, Rhode Island" and "compre-
hensive reports covering three other facilities evaluated
during 1977" as reported in Enclosure D of the Weekly
Information Report, week ending December 23, 1977, fromT.A. Rehm.

Please tell me the names and locations of the "threeother facilities evaluated during 1977",and tell me the
schedules for conducting similar evaluations at other
facilities.

Sincerely,
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